
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

     

 

 

 

   

 

   
               

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 
 
 
 
 

 

         

Arley Primary School 

Gun Hill 

                New Arley                              

Nr Coventry                                            

CV7 8HB 

            Tel: 01676 233 105                           

Dear friends and families,  

 

A huge thank you to all the families, friends and Arley 

community members that were able to attend our 

fireworks event on Wednesday evening. It was a huge 

success and without Mr Frost and his fantastic firework 

display, it wouldn’t have been half as successful.  

What an impressive display. It was wonderful to hear 

comments such as ‘The best fireworks display ever’ and 

‘Same again next year please’  

Watch this space… 

 

Today, we had a Remembrance Assembly, reflecting on 

those that lost their lives in battle. We read the book 

‘Where the Poppies Now Grow’, children listened intently 

to the story of Ben and Ray, childhood friends who played 

in the fields where the poppies grow. We heard from 

Dylan (Year 5) who showed us all his great grandad’s war 

medals. Such precious items that evoked emotions from 

within us. To end our assembly, we listened to ‘The Last 

Post’, children learning all about the bugle and what the 

last Post represented.  

Children left our assembly, reflecting on the past all 

echoing this sentiment; 

 

‘When you go home, tell them of us and say, For your 

tomorrow, we gave our today.’ 
 

Thank you to all of the Arley Community Primary School 

children for showing such empathy, compassion and 

understanding for the past and how this has impacted on 

our todays and our futures. 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs K Parkes  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance week ending 10th November 

 
Nursery = 88% 

Reception =92% 

Year 1 = 100%  
Year 2 =94% 

Year 3 =94% 

Year 4 = 92% 

Year 5 =91% 

Year 6 =96% 

   

 

The total attendance 

for the school this 

week is 95% which is 

1% off the school 

target of 96%. 

 

 

 

Friends of Arley 

 

Who are friends of Arley? 

 
Mrs Davies, Miss Davies and Miss Scaife these lovely ladies are responsible for 

organising the amazing events we have at school, from the successful Fireworks 

event to the Christmas Fair. 

 

These events are created to raise much valued funds which will provide all the 

children in school with special treats all year round. 

At the moment they are working on some Christmas events for the children to 

experience in school so watch this space for more details! 

  

 

 

 

Amazing 100% Attendance for Butterfly Class this 

week!! 

Keep up the hard work!! 



 
 

 


